
Run Through Time Rescheduled Date - October 11 
 
Run Through Time Participants: 
 
Thank you for your patience while plans for a new event date take shape, and for your support of a reschedule 
of this race.   All four permitting agencies have given their approval of a reschedule, and the Scout Hut has 
been booked.  The 2020 Run Through Time will now take place on October 11! 
 
All race entries will be rolled over to October.  Any half or full marathon runner who cannot compete in the 
October race will be eligible to register for one future edition of the Run Through Time within the next 5 years 
for a discounted rate of $20 for the half marathon, or $25 for the marathon, plus registration fees.  This rate will 
apply at any point during the registration process for that year, provided the event is not already sold out. 
 
Any two mile runner who cannot compete in October will be allowed to roll over their entry to next year for free. 
 
Per the policy all runners agreed to when signing the event waiver, there will be no refunds of entry fees. 
Please note that there has been a longstanding goal with the Run Through Time to keep entry fees low while 
also supporting local organizations.  Many of the costs associated with putting on a race are still incurred, even 
if it is cancelled, and enforcing this policy is the only way for this race to continue in this manner in a 
sustainable way. 
 
Eventually, runners will need to communicate whether or not they wish to race in October in order to get 
together an accurate participant list and runner count.  However, this process will not start until June.  This is a 
stressful time with a lot of uncertainty for us all, and there’s no need to make a decision about this race right 
now.   Another email will be sent out in early June with more information on how to communicate your decision 
on whether or not you’re able to race. 
 
I hope everyone is doing well and in good health, and that you're finding ways to make the best of a difficult 
situation.  This is the quietest that Salida has been in a long time, which has its social distancing perks, 
especially out on the trails, but also feels pretty strange.  We definitely look forward to seeing everyone at the 
15th Annual Run Through Time in October for a celebration of running and community. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email Kristy at rttsalida@gmail.com. 
 
Kristy Falcon 
Race Director 
 
 


